From: Megson. Philip

To: A585 Windy Harbour to Skippool

Cc: Kenyon, Guy

Subject: A585 Windy Harbour to Skippool Improvement Scheme
Date: 31 October 2018 10:23:07

Your ref: TR010035

FAO Michele Gregory, Case Manager

Dear Michele,

| refer to your letter dated 30 October 2018 concerning the application by Highways
England for an order granting development consent for the A585 Wind Harbour to
Skippool Improvement Scheme.

Cumbria County Council considers that it has been adequately consulted in
accordance with the requirements of the Planning Act 2008.

Yours sincerely

Phil Megson

Infrastructure Planning Officer | Infrastructure Planning Team

Economy & Infrastructure | Economy & Environment | Cumbria County Council
Parkhouse Building | Kingmoor Business Park | Carlisle | CA6 4SJ
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